
MESA Presents

Fall 2022 Book Fair

at Robinson Elementary

Dates and Times:

Monday - Friday   11/28 -12/2   Classes will visit fair during school

**Open to the Public during conferences**

Thursday - Dismissal-8:00pm

Friday - Dismissal-3:00pm

Please consider volunteering for the Book Fair!

Without more volunteers, some classes will not be able to participate in the Book Fair. We need many

volunteers to help the children navigate the Book Fair. We also need volunteers during Open to the

Public hours and set-up and pack-up. If you are able to volunteer, simply sign up through the link in

MESA’s e-newsletter or hover over QR code with your phone in camera mode (the sign up genius will

reflect when your child’s class is participating in the Book Fair).

Sending Money in with your Student: As a reminder, please send cash in a resealable bag and make checks out to

MESA with the monetary limit written in the check's note section, if applicable. Scholastic is also offering a cash-free

system called e-Wallet. Please follow the directions on the included flyer. Parents must transfer leftover funds

from last year’s fairs to a new e-Wallet. Scholastic will send out an email with directions on how to transfer funds.

Open to the Public: We are offering Open to the Public hours. Anyone can visit the Book Fair on Thursday, Dec.

1st from Dismissal-8:00pm and Friday, Dec. 2nd from Dismissal-3:00pm. Please consider visiting the Book

Fair in person to help support the school!! If you are a CHAMPS parent, please come down to the Book Fair after pickup

on Thursday!! Be sure to check out the books your classroom teachers have placed in their wish bins!

Online Fair: As an added convenience, you may also order all Book Fair titles online for the entire week of the Fair! Go

to www.scholastic.com/fair and search for Robinson Elementary. Shipping is free (with $25 order) and all online sales’

profits will go directly toward our Book Fair!

Book Fair volunteers will round up each purchase to the nearest dollar amount to fund MESA’s Scholastic Dollars

Account. These donations, as well as 100% of our Book Fair profit, will go towards giving books right back to the school

through MESA programs like Bookworms and One Book One Grade, as well as providing books for each teacher’s

classroom library. If you would NOT like your student’s purchase to automatically be rounded to the

nearest dollar, please indicate below and send it back to school.

Questions: Email Maria at mwilson3777@gmail.com. Thanks for supporting MESA.

Your Student’s Name:__________________________________________________

Classroom Teacher’s Name:______________________________________________

I do not wish to have my student’s purchase rounded up to the nearest dollar amount.


